
 
 
        September 18, 2025 
 
 
Marcus Shelton  
6724 Edwardsville Rd. 
Blanchester, OH 45107 
 
Dear Marcus, 
 
Cincinnati Right to Life PAC is pleased to inform you that you have received our CHAMPION 
endorsement for the 2025 Election Cycle! 
 
We appreciate your time and willingness to participate in our new in-person interview 
process, and we are grateful for your strong stance on Life. 
 
Please contact our office if we can be of assistance in providing logos to share our 
endorsement of your campaign. We will be in touch with additional ways we seek to support 
your efforts in the coming weeks. 
 
        

Cincinnati Right to Life 
       Political Action Committee 
 


